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Monticello Community School District 
School Facilities Committee Meeting Minutes of 

March 21, 2018 
 

 
 
The School Facilities Committee held a meeting on Wednesday, March 21, 2018, in the Board Room at 
the District Office at 6:00pm.  Those present were:  Aimee Hospodarsky, Angie McDonough, Audrey 
Savage, Brent Meier, Brian Jaeger, Charlie Becker, Dan Dailey, Deb Keating, Dom Hogan, Jayme Freye, 
John Schlarmann, Judy Hayen, Lisa Stadtmueller, LJ Takes, Mary Melchert, Megan Brunscheen, Nick 
Miller, Renee Adams, Ron Welter, and Sheila Tjaden.  Roger Worm, Carly Weber, Susan Bowersox, and 
Vicki Hyland from OPN Architects, Bud Johnson, Board President, Mandy Norton, Board Member were 
also present. Those absent were: Jeff Hinrichs, Kayla Sperfslage Jolene Kramer, Pam Goodyear, Phil 
Owen, Scott Brighton, and Tim Lambert. 
 
Dr. Jaeger started by discussing the facilities page that is on our website.  The facilities page contains 
information since last July when we started this process.  Included on the page are agendas, minutes, 
committee member list, videos, etc.  We will continue to add to this page, so please share this with others 
as conversations come up about facilities.  We have some high school students that are working on videos 
of our schools, so if someone hasn’t been in our buildings lately, this will give them an idea of what our 
buildings look like on the inside.  Look for that soon!  Here is the website address:  
http://www.monticello.k12.ia.us/2017-18-school-facilities-committee/ 
 
Susan Bowersox, OPN Associate, presented on 3 different facility scenarios and estimated construction 
costs for each: 
 

Option B:   New PK-6 Building at the High School site and 7th & 8th grade addition to the High 
School with a transportation center at Shannon 
 
Option C:  2-6 Addition @ Shannon and 7th & 8th grade addition to the High School with a 
transportation center at the Middle School site 
 
Option D:  New PK-8 Building at a new site with a transportation center at the High School site 

 
Much discussion was held and it was decided that we need more time to narrow down our options and 
ideas.  OPN will try to gather more information on a 7th/8th addition at the high school showing where 
staff & rooms could be shared.  They will also try to show a 2 phase option with building a new 5-8 
building now and a PK-4 addition in the future. 
 
This was a Facilities Committee Meeting no action or voting took place.  The meeting concluded at 8:10 
pm.   Our next Committee meeting will be on Wednesday, April 4, 2018 at 6:00pm.      

Please encourage those with questions or comments to email us at:  
facilityquestions@monticello.k12.ia.us.  The more feedback we can get the better! 

If anyone has any questions for OPN at any time, feel free to email them.  Their emails are listed below. 

Roger Worm, Principal:    rworm@opnarchitects.com 
Vicki Hyland, Construction Administrator:   vhyland@opnarchitects.com 
Carly Weber, Marketing Director:   cweber@opnarchitects.com 
Susan Bowersox, Associate:    sbowersox@opnarchitects.com 
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